
SHREERAM WORLD SCHOOL 
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No.  SRWS/Admn/1/2025                                     Dated: 1 April 2025 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parent 

You will be pleased to know about an important update regarding our school’s communication system. 

Starting from 1st April 2025, the school will be transitioning to a new mobile application with the name 

‘QUICK CAMPUS’. The new App is an upgraded version of the previous App having an improved user 

experience and interface based on latest technology and is available on both Android and iOS platforms. 

The following are links to download the App: 

 

Play Store:- for Android 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.quicktouch.quickcampus 

App Store (IOS) :-   : https://apps.apple.com/in/app/quick-campus/id6447619100 

Web Login Link: https://erp.quickcampus.online/auth 
 
The complete process is also available on the school website under ‘What’s New’ tab. 

Click here to view: https://www.srws.in  

Please note:  

This app will allow you to access all the school circulars, important updates, school notifications, 
assignments, datesheets, results, and much more all in one place. The online fee payment facility will 
also be available in this App from 1st April 2025. 

We understand that transitions like these may require some adjustments, and we appreciate your 
cooperation and understanding during this time. If you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to the school. 

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to enhance communication and engagement within 
our school community. 

Best Wishes for the New Session 2025-26. 

With warm regards 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Sudha Sadangi 

Head of School 
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